
  

 
 
 

   
 
 

Announcing Dr. Williams’ Retirement August 18, 2023 
 
 
 
It is with mixed emotion that I am announcing my retirement from active practice, effective 
August 18th, 2023.  
 
What an honor and privilege it has been for me to have been your obstetrician and/or 
Gynecologist! These relationships have varied from 1 visit to encompassing more than 30 years!  
 
I am dedicated to helping my patients transition their care.  Of course, you may seek medical 
treatment from another physician if you prefer.  If you choose to do so, I encourage you to look 
for a new physician as soon as possible.  You may contact your insurance company or the Bexar 
County Medical Society at (210) 301-4391 to assist in your search.  Our records release form can 
be found on the website and in our patient portal under Documents/Forms. 
 
Your medical records will remain with Women Partners. A copy can be transferred to another 
doctor or released to you with your permission.  I encourage you to see one of the incredible 
doctors or nurse practitioners at Women Partners.  
 
I wish you health and happiness in your future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Williams, MD 
 


